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19 April 2023 

Attention: Ms. Thandi Modise 
Minister of Defence and Military Veterans 
Private Bag X427 
PRETORIA 
0001 
 
Dear Minister  

APPOINTMENT  

Minister, on the 8th of March 2023, a media statement was issued by your office that the DMV Director 
General was suspended, but since then, we have not heard anything from your office whether an 
Acting Director has been appointed or not. 

If the Acting Director General has been appointed, could you please furnish me with details including 
the date of appointment. 

If the Minister has not appointed an Acting Director General, I appeal to you to effect the appointment 
forthwith. Further delay will lead to mismanagement of funds and mal administration within DMV and 
will hinder the delivery of benefits to military veterans. 

Your co-operation will be highly appreciated.  

Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
Maliyakhe Shelembe, MP 
Portfolio Member: DMV 
 


